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Memorandum 

TO: Members, Texas Senate 
Members, Texas House of Representatives 

FROM: Harrison Keller, Ph.D.  

DATE: November 1, 2022 

SUBJECT: Report to the Legislature on the Professional Nursing Shortage Reduction Program 

 
In accordance with THECB Rider 27 (SB 1, 87th Texas Legislature), please find below a link to the 
Report on the Professional Nursing Shortage Reduction Program.  This report was adopted by the 
Coordinating Board at the October 27, 2022, board meeting. 

Recommendations for Weighting of Different Types of Nursing Degrees Awarded for Nursing 
Shortage Reduction Program (NSRP)  

Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any additional information, do not 
hesitate to contact John Wyatt in THECB External Relations at 512-427-6111 or 
john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov.  

 

https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/reports/legislative/professional-nursing-shortage-reduction-program-nsrp-report-october-2022/
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